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Lou Mansolillo

From: Dave Sungarian <dsungarian@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 11, 2025 3:18 PM
To: House Environment and Natural Resources Committee
Subject: Building Decarbonization Act of 2025 (H5493)

Dear Chair Bennett and members of the Committee, my name is Dave Sungarian and I live in Portsmouth.  
 
I am submitting testimony in support of The Building Decarbonization Act of 2025 (H5493). To meet our Act on Climate 
emissions reductions, we must take action to reduce greenhouse gas emissions from our large buildings. Passing this bill 
is a critical first step to start understanding building energy usage so we can develop standards to reduce greenhouse 
gas emissions. 
 
Thank you, 
Dave Sungarian 


